
Honoring the Legacy of Lion 
Dr. Vijay Kumar

A condolence meeting was held on 30th November 2024 at 3:30
PM at Lions Bhavan, Secunderabad, to pay respects and share

fond memories of beloved Lion Dr. Arigapudi Vijay Kumar.



Honoring the Legacy of Lion 
Dr. Vijay Kumar

The meeting was a heartfelt tribute to his extraordinary
contributions and unwavering commitment to serving the
community. Fellow members shared fond memories,
celebrated his impactful service, and expressed their deep
respect and admiration for his leadership and compassion.
The event concluded with a collective pledge to uphold his
values and continue his vision of selfless service.


